CITY OF

BLOOMINGTON
MINNESOTA

September 06, 2018

Crown Castle

ATTN: Braden Bordo
2000 Corporate Drive
Canonsburg, PA 15317

RE: Incomplete application notice - Application for a Minor Revision to Final Site and
Building Plans to add antennas to an existing monopole tower located at 8801
Lyndale Avenue South
Bloomington Case File: Case PL201800292

Dear Braden Bordo:

On August 22, 2018, you submitted an application for Minor Revision to Final Site and Building
Plans to add antennas to an existing monopole tower located at 8801 Lyndale Avenue South.
City staff reviewed the application in accordance with State Statutes to determine whether it is
valid and contains all information required by law or by a previously adopted rule, ordinance, or
policy. The application is incomplete as the following required items were not provided:

¢ Signed Application form
e Fee

If you have any questions regarding this notice of incomplete application, please contact Nick
Johnson, at (952) 563-8925 or e-mail at nmjohnson@BloomingtonMN.gov.

Sincerely,

7
wwy —

Nick Johnson, Planner
Planning Division, Community Development Department



